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22 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Congratulations to Year 11 Students on Assessment Weeks Conduct 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the end of the term, I wanted to take a moment to 
express my sincere appreciation for the outstanding conduct and effort displayed by our Year 11 
students during the recent assessment weeks. 

The majority of our students worked exceptionally well, and it was truly heartening to witness their 
commitment and dedication to their studies. They have been a credit to you and themselves, and 
you should be immensely proud of their achievements. 

In class, your child may have already received some constructive feedback from their classroom 
teachers regarding their performance. However, I would like to inform you that the mock grades 
will be shared with students during a special assembly scheduled for Thursday, January 11, 2024. 
This assembly will mark an important milestone for our Year 11 students. 

Following the mock grade announcement, students will receive their Year 11 Scan 2, which 
indicates their current progress and whether they are on track for their target grades. This 
information is crucial as it provides a valuable opportunity for reflection, celebration of 
achievements, and strategic planning for the final few months of their school journey. 

I extend my gratitude to you for your unwavering support throughout this term, particularly during 
the Year 11 assessment weeks. Your involvement and encouragement make a significant difference 
in your child's educational journey. 

As we look forward to the upcoming year, I am excited about the prospect of working 
collaboratively with you to ensure that your child achieves their best possible outcomes. Together, 
we can continue to provide the guidance and support necessary for their academic success. 

Once again, congratulations to our Year 11 students on a job well done. I wish you and your family a 
joyful holiday season and a happy New Year.  

I look forward to welcoming the students back to the academy on Monday 8 January 2024. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Bullars 
Vice Principal 


